
SPX Trivia Night 2017 
Saturday 5 August @ School Gym 

Chatswood
Request for Your Help 

The SPX Trivia Night is our major annual fundraising evening in support of the sports, music 

and performing arts clubs at St Pius X College. 

 To make the night a success we need your support to secure donations of prizes, from you own 

businesses, your work, through family and friends, or from local businesses. 

What are we looking for? Items for all the raffles and prizes listed below, with a focus on 

experiences and consumables. 

*** THE BARREL OF GROG RAFFLE *** 

Our very successful raffle from last year ... wine, spirits & beer donations 

Can you help with a raffle prize?  We're happy to collect! 

*** LIVE AUCTION PRIZES *** 

We need 5 major prizes. Popular prizes in previous years included a ‘Guided Tour of Sydney Produce 

Markets + Breakfast for 10 friends’, ‘An $1800 event catering package’ and a ‘Family Holiday in Coffs 

Harbour’. 

Do you have a live auction prize to donate? 

*** SILENT AUCTION *** 

Our target is 50 auction items, with a focus on experiences and activities.  Popular prizes last year 

included theatre tickets, gym memberships, music lessons, rounds of golf, restaurant vouchers and the 

very popular ‘access to a few nights at a holiday home’ etc.  

Do you have a favourite club or restaurant you could ask to donate, or a holiday home to share? 

*** LUCKY COOKIES ***  

Select a numbered cookie from the basket and win a prize such as wine, retail vouchers, cinema tickets, 

café vouchers etc.. 

We need lots of smaller ‘cookie’ prizes in the range $15 - $50 

To assist you in requesting donations, a letter of authorisation is available by request from triviaspx@gmail.com 

How to get your Donations to the Committee 

 Donations of gift tokens and vouchers can be delivered to SPX school office.

 Delivery /Collection of any physical gifts, including alcohol should be arranged with the

Trivia Night Committee, via the email below … we’re happy to collect!

 Please clearly mark all donations with your name – so we can acknowledge and thank all

contributors.

 Thank you, on behalf of all the Clubs and all our boys……….in anticipation of your support.

Trivia Night Committee

triviaspx@gmail.com
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